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Item No.  14.3.2               
  
  

Request for Council’s Consideration 

X Included on Agenda 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon 
Thursday) 

� Added Item 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon 
Monday) 
 

 Request from the Floor 

Date of Council Meeting:  October 3, 2017 

Subject:  Installation and Maintenance of Private Road Signs 

Motion for Council to Consider: Request a staff report to look at replacing or repairing private road 
signs (sign blades). The report should only address the signs when missing or damaged and continue 
the practice of billing the developer for the first private lane sign, which is currently what we do for new 
public and private roads. 
 

Reason: The correct posting of these signs is a crucial part of the efficient delivery of Emergency 911 
services in the municipality, as well as for businesses which maybe delivering services to residents. 
 

Outcome Sought: Staff report to consider installation and maintenance of private road signs (sign 
blades).  
 
 
 
 

Councillor Stephen Adams 
 

District 11 

 


